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ESTONIA - UKRAINE 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 

  
 

 

The SB Foundation has received a request from Estonia to support a project for 300 refugees from Ukraine. The pro-

ject is that the Museum of Aiboland will  arrange various activities, so that grownups as well as children can feel 

welcome in the country to which they arrived. The planned activities are e.g. openair concerts, bus rides to Noaroot-

si, guided tours in the museum, 

coffee for free as well as fish-

ing boat tours. During a cartain 

part of the year herring is 

caught, and in Hapsal smoked 

Baltic herring is seen as a 

special treat. The refugees are 

also to withess that procedure 

and then be served the ready-

made dish. 
 

As can be seen in these pictures 

the museum has already started 

to manufacture camouflage 

nets. The ready nets are sent to 

Ukraine, where there is a great 

need for them. Refugees as 

well as Hapsala inhabitants 

volonteer to help with this 

work.  
 

The SB Foundation also wants 

to pay for a school trip for all 

the 49 students in Martna School in Hapsal county. During the school trip the students will e.g. overnight in tents and 

do many fun and insstructive things – a life experience.  
 

 

Your and the Foundation’s support is needed. Do you want to participate? 

A warm thank you to each and every one of you who is contiuing your support!  
 

Greetings from the SB Fondation and all of us board members,  

Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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